
  
   

 

14 March 2016 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

Bath Trip for German Exchange Pupils 19 April 2016 - Years 9 & 10  

 

I am writing with reference to a forthcoming trip to Bath on Tuesday 19 April 2016.  This visit will include a trip to The 

Roman Baths, sightseeing and some free time.  

Our pupils will be travelling with the German exchange students by coach; we will be departing from Salisbury Coach 

Park (Millstream Approach) at 0830 and returning at approximately 1600. Boys and students will be required to bring a 

packed lunch; school uniform is not required to be worn.  

There will be no additional cost for this trip.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs L Bould 

Head of German 

……………………………………………………………………………………………...……… 

Bath Trip for German Exchange Pupils – 19 April 2016 

 

Student’s Name:  ………………………………… ……..   Form:  ……... ……………………………..… 

 

I wish/do not wish for my son to take part in this trip on 19 April 2016. 


